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July 7, 2017 
 

Aheer Transportation Ltd. v. OBCCTC 
Petition Dismissed 

 
 
This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that the Office of the Supreme Court of British Columbia has 
dismissed the Aheer Transportation Ltd. v. Office of the British Columbia Container Trucking 
Commissioner Petition challenging the retroactive operation of the Container Trucking Act and 
Regulation.  A copy of the decision can be found at: 

http://www.courts.gov.bc.ca/jdb-txt/sc/17/11/2017BCSC1111.htm 

 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 
 
 
Michael Crawford 
Deputy Commissioner 

http://www.courts.gov.bc.ca/jdb-txt/sc/17/11/2017BCSC1111.htm

